
Thank you for attending the Public Hearing for the 
2019 Annual Groundwater Report

• Please mute your audio to limit background noise.
• When choosing Audio, please choose either to connect through the

internet or by calling the 1-800 phone number – do not do both.
• If you are on the WebEX, video is optional.
• The meeting is being recorded including all chat between participants.
• For any problems, please chat with the host FBSD Meetings.
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Katy

FBSD Exhibit 16



Sugar Land

FBSD Exhibit 17



Rosenberg

FBSD Exhibit 18



Jersey Village

FBSD Exhibit 19



Southwest Houston
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Thank you for attending the Public 
Hearing for the 2019 Annual 

Groundwater Report
• Record will be open until June 5, 2020. You may provide comments 

by sending an email to info@subsidence.org. 
• The 2019 Annual Groundwater Report will be presented to the Fort 

Bend Subsidence District Board of Directors on June 24, 2020.
• The 2019 Annual Groundwater Report will be posted on the District’s 

website once approved by the District's Board of Directors.
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